
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Please support our Business Members 
 
Aria Printing & Shipping, Ken Aria 
Atnip Company Interior Design, Jerry Atnip 
Bay Frames – Mario Zuniga 
Berge-Pappas-Smith Chapel of the Angels, Dan Kevin, 
Ian & Sam Smith  
Coldwell Banker, Elaine Arnt 
Coldwell Banker, Lisa Blaylock 
Collective Discovery, Lisa Stambaugh 
Harald Westendorf, Attorney at Law 
Jan's Art Studios, Janice Schafir 
Keller Williams Realty, Pat Cote 
Mission Coffee Roasting Company, Gael Stewart  
Mission Veterinary Center-Robert Tisdale 
Mission's Mane Attraction Hair Design, Joe & 
Fernanda Cambra 
Tavares Realty, Jim & Valerie Tavares 
What's Happening's Tri-City Voice Newspaper, 
William & Sharon Marshak 
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Mailing Address, PO Box 3073 Fremont, CA 94539-0307           
Website, www.olivehydeartguild.org 
Olive Hyde Art Gallery, 123 Washington Blvd, Fremont, CA 94539 
Gallery Curator – Sana Chiang, olivehydecurator@fremont.gov 510.791.4357 
Recreation Supervisor – Gloria Kim, gkim@fremont.gov 510.791.4324 
Recreation Superintendent – Irene Jordahl, ijordahl@fremont.gov 510.494.4322 
Hours – Thursday to Sunday, 12-5PM (during exhibitions) Gallery Phone 510.791.4357 

 

Exhibit Calendar 2022 
Hidden Treasures, Local Talent 
Virtual Exhibit: Through Saturday, June 25 
In-Person Exhibit: Through June 25 
 

Annual Textile Exhibit 
Virtual Exhibit: Thursday, July 7 – Saturday, September 17 
In-Person Exhibit: Thursday, July 14 – Saturday, September 17 
Opening Reception: Friday, July 22, 2022 (7-9pm) 
 

Holiday for the Arts Show and Sale 
Gala – Friday October 21st 2022 
Exhibition Dates: October 21st -23rd , 2022 
 

OHAG’s  Annual Installation Luncheon will be held 

Wed, June 22, 11am-2pm, on the patio at Mission 

Coffee.  Email Jang95@aol.com if you would like to join. 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Lisa Blaylock 
Real Estate Broker 

Coldwell Banker Realty 
3340 Walnut Ave Ste 110, 

Fremont, CA 94538 
1712 Meridian Avenue, San Jose, 

CA 95125 
C.408-408-206-4404 

O.408-377-5472 
 

 
Collective Discovery 

Lisa Stambaugh 
510-604-5717 

lisa@collectivediscovery.com 
www.collectivediscovery.com 

 
 

Berge-Pappas-Smith 
Chapel of the Angels 

Dan & Kevin Smith 
40842 Fremont Blvd. 
Fremont CA  94538 

510-656-1226 
www.bergepappassmith.com 

 

mailto:olivehydecurator@fremont.gov
mailto:Jang95@aol.com
mailto:lisa@collectivediscovery.com
http://www.collectivediscovery.com/
http://www.bergepappassmith.com/


 
MAY FIELD TRIP 

PORTOLA ART GALLERY 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

My OHAG Job: Newsletter 
I have enjoyed creating the newsletter for the past few years and am excited to 

be passing the duty along to Seema Gupta! 
Aside from the mechanics of copy and pasting articles into a Word document and 

figuring out where everything should go, it’s fun for me to read all of the events and 
what is happening with the Guild ahead of distribution to all members. 

Karen Dobmeier 
 

 

For more information please 
visit 

 
OliveHydeArtGuild.org 

 
or email 

 
 ArtistContact@OliveHydeArtGuild.org 

 
Entry Deadline 

July 7, 2022 

   

Applications for New Artists or Artists with New Work will be accepted up to July 7th. 
Returning artists have until August 15th to submit their applications. Visit 
https://olivehydeartguild.org/holiday-for-the-arts-2/ for information and applications. 

 
The last Program of this fiscal year, was a trip to Allied Arts in Menlo Park on 

May 26th. We visited the Portola Art Gallery, along a variety of artisan ships making 

jewelry, pottery, textiles, floral arrangements, etc. The Allied Arts Guild has their own 

Artisan Gift Shop[ It’s a treasure chest of gifts for everyone, from children’s books and 

toys to unique vintage items an jewelry. This shop supports chronically ill and 

physically challenged children at the Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital, Stanford. 

Lunch was delicious at The Wisteria Café, seated outside with lovely garden views. 

If you missed this program, there will be new programs in the future. All “field 

trips” are a benefit of being a member and you may bring guests to these events. We 

hope your guests will enjoy themselves and perhaps become members too! 

So long, its been our pleasure, 

Elaina Habel and Janet Quilici, Outgoing Co-Chairs for Programs 

 

http://www.olivehydeartguild.org/
mailto:ArtistContact@OliveHydeArtGuild.org
https://olivehydeartguild.org/holiday-for-the-arts-2/


Board Highlights  
1. Ending the year with 163 memberships – renewals are 

coming slowly with dues due July 1st. 89 renewals done 
2. If anyone needs Nancy to write a check, do let her 

know before year end 
3. First phase of OHAG Courtyard Beautification Project 

done. Do visit if you get a chance. Thanks to all who 
helped. 

4. Board approved 4500$ for the second phase of the 
Courtyard Beautification Project. OHAG member 
Dimitry Grudsky will be working on mosaic for the 
aggregate trash can. 

      President’s Message  
 

 
OHAG will finish its 2021-2022 fiscal year on June 30 and I 
am left with a good feeling!  
 

To the Board, Officers, Chairs and Members, I am so 
appreciative of your individual efforts, the team work, your 
contributions and dedication.  While managing under the often 
difficult circumstances brought on by the pandemic, everyone 
deserves huge accolades for successfully meeting the goals and 
mission of the Guild with strong support for the Olive Hyde Art 
Gallery and Art Center and for the promotion of the visual arts 
in our schools and community.  My sincere thanks to all of you! 
  

With the new OHAG year, it will be a pleasure to again serve 
as your President.  It is most encouraging that our organization 
will have a board with all positions filled, and most exciting that 
some of these leadership positions will be occupied  by 
members who have never before served on the board.   
Experience is important but new people are needed to sustain 
us going into the future.  We are lucky to have members 
stepping up for the first time to contribute with their skills, 
individual perspectives, and fresh ideas!    
 

Several timely reminders to include here: 
• OHAG Membership renewal continues:   Please, if you 

have not yet mailed your envelope, Lorrie Wong would 

appreciate your response by July 1.  Membership dues 

provide the Guild with important funding.   Thank you! 

• OHAG’s  Annual Installation Luncheon will be held 

Wednesday, June 22, 11am-2pm, on the patio at Mission 

Coffee.  There are a few spots open…..  email me at 

Jang95@aol.com  

• The Guild’s Courtyard Beautification Project is on!  

Hint…. get ready for a surprise, because the trellis and 

bench in the courtyard now have some pizzazz!!!    

• The OHAG Annual Report will be coming to you soon, 

recognizing the details and highlights of this year’s 

amazing accomplishments.  

• Full speed ahead is the 38th Olive Hyde Art Guild 

“HOLIDAY SHOW, GALA & SALE”, October 21, 22 & 

23!!!  Kate Mills and Joan Bobrink are busy leading the 

efforts with major help from HS&S Committee Chairs.   

All hands on deck!!!!  
 

My thanks and best to all of you! 

Judy Anglin, President 
 

OHAG Treasurer’s Report  
 

BANK BALANCE 5/1/2022  $45,784.35  

INCOME  12,720.00  

EXPENSES  3,681.08  

BANK BALANCE  5/31/22 54,863.27  

LESS UNCLEARED CHECKS -8,605.00.00    

BANK Balance 3/31/22 46,258.27 

CD + INTEREST  10,542.33  

PAYPAL ACCOUNT   394.97    

TOTAL ASSETS 02/28/22 $57,195.57  

 

 

OHAG Gift to Fremont Main Library 
Brian Edwards, Division Director of Fremont Libraries, has 
kindly acknowledged the Guild’s recent gift of $1,000.  The 
donation will be used to purchase books for the collection at 
the Juvenile Justice Center (JJC) & Camp Sweeney libraries.  
Brian notes that adding these books to the collection at JJC 
helps to expose at-risk youth to the world of art, and focuses 
on the positive world around them.  Justice involved youth 
will be able to borrow these items and share them in their 
housing units.  Here are titles of just a few of the books:  
(1)Art: The Definitive Visual Guide; (2)Alphabeatz. Graffiti 
Alphabets from A to Z; (3)Latinx Photography in the United 
States:  A Visual History; (4)Soul of a Nation:  Art in the Age 
of Black Power; (5)Adult Coloring Book for Good Vibes; 
Jean-Michel Basquiat:  Crossroads.  
Brian adds, “Art and art education can be a powerful tool in 
our community.” 
 

mailto:Jang95@aol.com


Have you visited the Olive Hyde Art Gallery lately? You will be in for a surprise! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Read the newsletter online at http://www.olivehydeartguild.org/news.html  

Send an email to newsletter@olivehydeartguild.org to join OHAGNEWS email list   

Newsletter articles, information and submissions can also be sent to karend@cyberelite.com 

  
 

 

PO Box 3073  
Fremont, CA 94539-0307           

SPONSORS FOR OLIVE HYDE ART GUILD 
2021-2022 COMMUNITY VISUAL ARTS 

PROGRAMS 
Fremont Bank Foundation 

The Anderson Family Foundation 
Mahuron Family Fund 

Kalyanpur Family Giving Fund 
Tri-City Voice Newspaper 

East Bay Community Energy 

 
 

http://www.olivehydeartguild.org/news.html
mailto:newsletter@
mailto:karend@cyberelite.com

